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Mrs Elizabeth Cahill 

St Agatha’s Catholic Primary School 

St Agatha’s Drive 

Kingston Upon Thames 

London KT2 5TY 

  

  

Dear Elizabeth 

  

I was delighted to read the report following your recent Denominational Inspection.  It was 

delightful to read the positive comments made about the school and to see that St Agatha’s is an 

outstanding provider of Catholic Education.   

 

The inspection report identifies so many features of the work at the school that enable the children 

entrusted to you to flourish.  The contribution of the children involved in the GIFT Team sounds 

very interesting.  I look forward to hearing more about how they help develop the Catholic Life of 

the school. 

  

Your Religious Education Leader is to be congratulated for the work in promoting a high quality 

of teaching and learning.  Your teachers are clearly using a variety of learning strategies to make 

learning engaging and to help the children to think deeply about matters of faith. 

  

All schools have areas for improvement and the inspection team have provided some specific 

recommendations for the school.  I am confident that your team will be able to build on those 

ensure that the children will thrive. 

  

Please pass on my thanks to staff and governors for all that they do for the pupils at St Agatha’s 

Catholic Primary School.  

  

Yours sincerely  

  

  

Dr Simon Hughes 

Director of Education  

  

Cc: Mr Colin Rand, Chair of Governors  

      Bishop Paul Hendricks  

 

 


